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Pacific Power will be continuing its work to
address a major issue with vital equipment
impacting a major circuit that serves
Cannon Beach. In order to finish making
repairs, Pacific Power will be taking an
emergency interruption, Sunday, April 14th,
starting at 10:00pm and lasting until
06:00am on Monday, April 15t (if repairs
are completed early, power will be restored
upon completion). Impacted customers will
receive an outbound call from the Pacific
Power call center. All customers north of
Sunset Blvd through Ecola State Park will be
impacted.

Updates can be found on the Pacific Power
website at:
https://www.pacificoower.net/outages-
safety.html
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